PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the South Whitehall Township Vacancy Board has scheduled a Special
Meeting, which will be held via GoToMeeting, on Wednesday, May 19, 2021, at 5:30 p.m., prior
to the regularly scheduled Board of Commissioners Meeting. The purpose of the special meeting
is to discuss and possibly appoint an individual to fill the Board of Commissioners vacancy as a
result of the resignation of Matthew Mobilio. If necessary, the Vacancy Board will reconvene
after the Board of Commissioners Meeting.

Vacancy Board GoTo Meeting Link is as follows: You may join this meeting from your computer,
tablet or smartphone. https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/785761269

You can also dial in using your phone.
United States: +1 (786) 535-3211

Access Code: 785-761-269
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